
 

  

 

HARBOUR MASTER’S INSTRUCTION  

02-2022  

 

DATE: 15 March 2022          

SUBJECT:  Fremantle Ports - New ‘Vessel Request for Hot Work’ form 
 

Compliance with this requirement is mandatory for all vessels calling at the Port of Fremantle. 

 

In accordance Fremantle Ports’ continual improvement process, a new form for vessels requesting for 

Hot Work is being introduced. This form applies to all vessels requesting for Hot Work while within limits 

of the Port of Fremantle waters - Anchorages and berths. If a main engine immobilisation is required 

along with the Hot Work, the existing ‘Request to immobilise main engine’ form continues to apply, in 

addition to the Hot work request. 

The form provides for an enhanced risk management and decision-making process for Fremantle Ports. 

Instructions regarding the use of the form are mentioned in the form and applicable requirements are 

mentioned in the ‘notes’ section of the form. 

The new form is attached along with this Harbour Master’s Instruction for reference. 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 

harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au  

 

 

____________________________ 

Capt. Savio Fernandes  

     Harbour Master  
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